
The Secretary of State for External Affairs of Canada to the Ambassador of
the United States of America

Ottawa, July 13, 1972.

N, DFR-1174

EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. 122 of July 13, 1972, con-
cerning the extension of the Agreement regarding the Leasing of Certain
Lands Situated Within R.C.A.F. Station Goose Bay affected by the Exchange
of Notes of December 5, 1952, to June 30, 1973.

I arn pleased to înform you that my Government concurs in the proposai
set out in your Note, and further agrees that your Note and this reply, which is
authentic in English and French, shall constitute an agreement between our
two Governments effective today.

Accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

MITCHELL SHARP

His Excellency The Honourable Adolph W. Schmidt,
Ambassador of the United States of America,
Ottawa.
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